SPECIAL MEETING
JUNE 1, 2005
9:05 AM

Manager Sterner and Secretary Stull were the only ones present for the asphalt bid
opening. There was only one bid received from Valley Quarries which was hand
delivered on Tuesday, May 31, 2005.

Sterner opened the bid which was complete and included the bid bond and non-collusion
affidavit. See attachment for prices.

With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 9:07 AM.

Sincerely,

g <. Sl

Sara L. Stull
Borough Secretary



